
 

 

 

 

   

Lotta Latkes 

This year, the Havurat Shalom will be hosting its first of what we 

hope will become an annual event “Lotta Latkes”. We are inviting 

members of surrounding Jewish communities to join us as we 

celebrate Hanukkah together. 

 

If you are interested, please bring your Latkes (approximately 3 

dozen) to the Robb Center in Andover on Sunday December 8th 

at 12:30pm. Latkes should be warm and ready to consume. Havurat Shalom will 

provide Latke toppings (sour cream, apple sauce, etc,). 

 

We are asking attendees to share their recipes with us so that we 

can create a Latke Recipe Book. If you would like to participate, 

please submit your recipes by November 21st to Hillary Canner at: 

cannerresearch@verizon.net.  

If you do not wish to participate as a Latke baker, you are welcome 

to attend for donation of $5.00 per person. Everyone will receive 

a recipe book with all the Latke recipes. Sampling will be much encouraged! 

 

This event will be a “Lotta” fun! Come and join the celebration at the Robb 

Center in Andover from 1-3pm. Please RSVP by November 21st 

to cannerresearch@verizon.net.  In your RSVP please include the number of 

people who will be attending. 

     

If you would like to join in on the planning of this event or have any questions, 

do not hesitate to send me an email at the above address. 

 

Please share this with your community. Thank you! 

 

Hillary Canner Co-president Havurat Shalom Andover. 
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